
 

Navigation closure: Womack Water 
 
Notice is hereby given that on the on Saturday 13th of September 2025, due to the 
Illuminated Boat Parade, boaters will be temporarily restricted on Womack Water between 
7.45pm and 8.15pm.  

Times may vary slightly from those published. Please follow instructions given by the 
Rangers 
 
Please contact the Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 
1RY Tel (01603) 610734 if additional information is required. 

Head of Ranger Services 
August 2025 


